
Monday, 03 June de 2024

Seminar on Administrative Law
The eighth seminar of the Law Department was held at
the FDET on June 3 by Dr. Iván Rodriguez Florido, a
postdoctoral researcher at the Pompeu Fabra University.
The Administrative Law area was responsible for ensuring
a successful session. The presentation emphasized the
management of urban water services.
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